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Craig, Sondra

From: Jay Garten <jaygarten@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2024 6:58 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: UWL Parking zoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I understand that the Judiciary and Administrative committees voted this week to NOT recommend that you approve the zoning 
change for UWL to build a new parking structure. 
The cars are already here! Let's use common sense and allow UWL to address the problem on their property. 
Please disregard the committee recommendation and vote to approve the zoning change. This is a win-win for La Crosse 
residents and UWL without it costing La Crosse money. 
Thank you for your consideration.  
John Garten 
4315 Verchota St. 
La Crosse, WI. 54601 
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